
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DEVELOPMENT CONTROL COMMITTEE 22 NOVEMBER 2018 
 
 

AMENDMENT SHEET 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



The Chairperson accepts the amendment sheet in order to allow for Committee to 
consider necessary modifications to the Committee report to be made so as to take 
account of late representations and corrections and for any necessary revisions to 
be accommodated. 
 
ITEM NO.  PAGE NO.    APPLICATION NO. 
 
 

8  13    P/18/711/FUL 
 
A full Development Control Committee site visit was undertaken on Wednesday 21 November 
2018. 
 
Local Ward Members (Cllr B. Jones and Cllr. M. Clarke), a representative of Porthcawl Town 
Council, the applicants and the agent attended the site visit.  
 
 
9  35    P/18/518/FUL 
 
The Head of Destination and Countryside Management (Ecology) has confirmed that there are 
no objections to the scheme from a biodiversity standpoint. 
 
Members will note that conditions 16 and 17 of the recommendation require the development to 
accord with the mitigation measures as referred to in the Extended Phase I Ecology Survey 
Report, the submission of a scheme of mitigation and the submission of a scheme of 
landscaping.    
 
 
 
 
MARK SHEPHARD 
CORPORATE DIRECTOR COMMUNITIES 
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